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Former Hanson Facility: Newly-Discovered Oil-Water Separator (AOC-3)
oilwater.jpg

During the process of tracing piping that feeds into the septic tank in AOC-3, we discovered the piping leads back to a
previously unknown oil-water separator (OWS) that was located underneath Building 2 (the Idle Truck Maintenance
Building). Attached is an annotated photo of the feature. We propose to remove the OWS and associated piping, then
conduct sampling in compliance with the approved work plan for the area (including VOCs by 8660B). Please let me
know if you have any concerns regarding this activity or any specific analyses you would recommend including in the
confirmation samples to be collected after removal. You are, of course, most welcome to come out to the site if you
would like to examine conditions first-hand.

Thank You,
-Jym

James P. Schwartz, P.G.

HALEY & ALDRICH

2033 North Main Street, Suite 309
Walnut Creek, CA 94596

phone: 925.949.2760

cell: 408.204.8551

fax: 925.979.1456
JSchwartz@HaleyAldrich.com
www.HaleyAldrich.com
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